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Ombudsman's own-initiative inquiry OI/4/2016/EA on 
whether the treatment of persons with disabilities 
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complies with the UN Convention 

Correspondence  - 10/04/2019 
Case OI/4/2016/EA  - Opened on 10/05/2016  - Recommendation on 16/07/2018  - Decision 
on 04/04/2019  - Institution concerned European Commission ( Recommendation agreed by 
the institution )  | 

Please download the attached document. 


